
Dear <reciptitle/> <recipsurname/>     

 

Please find below the link and the passwords for you to access and order the class photographs that 

were taken at in September 2024.   

Please order direct via the link and not through school.  

The order deadline is 1st December to ensure that you receive your orders before the Christmas 

holidays.  

This is the link to access:  http//tinypixels.gotphoto.co.uk/login  

The codes/passwords are: 

Reception: 1JSRDGXFZ 

Year 1: 2WHG57LCD 

Year 2: 3FYK4VLQJ 

Year 3: 4J8LZ8XXQ 

Year 4: 574Y2NX45 

Year 5: 69CXNBTWN 

Year 6: 75MP5GX2C 

If you have any problems, please let the office know.  

Many thanks  

Mrs Rickard 


